
 

 

June 8th, 2020 
 

Block 228 Al Sayh  
House 5142, Road 2868 
Phone: +973 36367343 

Email: m.m.nazzal@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Hope this letter finds you well!  
 
 
My name is Mustafa Nazzal, I am an Engineering graduate from Sh. Khalifa Institute 

of Technology (High School) with a Diploma of Industrial Electronics and a Certificate 

of Automotive Engineering. I am currently working in Sultan Center as a Cashier and 

have also worked in Customer Care and Operations in Get Baqala. In addition, I have 

worked in well-known Bahraini companies for the last four years, such as Fakhro 

Group, Al Zayani, and Horizon for Telecommunication. 

 

Due to my previous job experiences, I have learned that I could push myself beyond 

my capabilities and what 's expected,  I got to challenge my patience, strength and 

other skills that created a positive influence on where I am today. I had the chance to 

lead a team of 14 members and supervise their work. However, I still believe that there 

is a room for improvement and creativity and hopefully I can gain that and more at the 

esteemed company you are connecting me with. 

 

Looking forward to your positive response.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Mustafa Mamoon Nazzal  
 


